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Subject: Communication Sponsored by Alder Tate, on behalf of the Commissioner of Public Works,
submitting an alley to be included in the 2021 Public Hearing for 2022 Construction.

Recommendation of the Public Works and Services Committee on 2-9-21:  That a preliminary
resolution be introduced for the paving of the alley bounded by Meachem St. on the north, 20th St. on
the south, Taylor Ave. on the west and Kearney Ave. on the east

Fiscal Note: This is an assessable alley project and, therefore, all costs will be paid by the abutting
property owners.
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